
LITTLE COMPTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Due to unforeseen circumstances it has become 

necessary to postpone the first Parish Council 

meeting of the year due to take place on Monday 

15th January. 

 

This meeting will now take place a week later on 

Monday 22nd January, in the Village Hall at 

7.30pm 

 

Apologies for any inconvenience. 

 
 

Signed  _______________________________________ 

Clerk 

 

 


